
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

September 16, 2014 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School Library 
 

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair, Deb Sargent, Rube Scharge, Dara Torre 
 

Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:40 pm. 
 
Rube made a motion to approve the minutes of 9/2/14.  Dara seconded the motion, 
which was unanimously approved.  
 
Rube updated the group about the warning notices for the draft plan hearing.  With 
assistance from Cheryl Brown, the notices were placed in town.  He is having copies 
of the draft plan made for distribution to abutting towns and the Central Vermont 
Regional Planning Commission. 
 
Dara shared information about an upcoming funding opportunity for a watershed-
wide Mad River Valley active transportation and recreation plan.  Area planning 
commissions and select boards have been contacted and provided details.  PC 
members agreed to share their support for the concept via a memo to the select 
board. 
 
The Planning Commission adjourned at 7:45. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Dara Torre 
September 17, 2014 
 
 
  
 
 


